
Dear the powers that be, 

 

As a registered Oregon voter i am very concerned about this bill. We all see some dirty stuff 

going on with these bills. We see people who know very little about vaping trying to control it. I 

consider Oregon a forward thinking state. Which is rare in this 2015. We know politics is all 

about money and helping your politician friends out. A prime example is the recreational 

marijuana bill. Even as a non marijuana user, i know we were lied to for many years about it. 

There is no way that it was so dangerous 2 years ago, but all of a sudden its not. I hope that you 

consider us voters, smart and genuine people. We will not go back to cigarettes and i know thats 

what this bill is planning to do. You all should know by now, people will find a way. There are 

many of us making our own vape juice. There are always workarounds. 

 

 So i'd like to say that we as vapers and voters are completely open to a FAIR control of our vape 

products. But as soon as the dirty politics comes into play we are out. We know the state is 

losing money with so many people quitting those DEADLY cigarettes. But we dont need dirty 

bills passing to make up for it. There will be an uproar if we find out you want us to smoke 

again. Thats just disgusting. Please keep Oregon forward thinking and fair. Thank you for your 

time and please keep our interests and money in the right place.  

 

                                                                                                 Regards,  A concerned Oregonian.    

 


